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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

ANALYSIS OF PARENT/CARER QUESTIONNAIRE 2019/2020 

 

As part of our determination to continue to provide excellent education and service to our pupils and 

families, we would like to thank many of our parents/carers for completing our recent parent/carer 

questionnaire. We value your positive feedback on our school and suggestions as to how we can improve 

our provision. We are committed to working in partnership with parents/carers and therefore we take 

on board and act on any reasonable concerns in order to make the necessary improvements. We wish to 

support our families and we endeavour always to try to ensure that our pupils love coming to school, feel 

valued as individuals, reach their full potential and achieve their personal greatness/success. 

 

We would also like to thank you for the many very positive comments you made on your response forms 

which include: 

 

 ‘Bourne Abbey is an excellent school in our opinion and I don’t feel we could ask for much more.’ 

 ‘Children are challenged to achieve the best they can, but also feel nurtured and valued by the 

staff. ‘ 

 ‘We feel so lucky that our children attend a school with such committed teachers who work hard 

to make the work so interesting and appealing for the children.’ 

 ‘Couldn’t ask for a better school. Fantastic support, honest, helpful and informative teachers and 

TAs.’ 

 ‘Exciting, varied curriculum that inspires the children.’ 

 ‘My child enjoys all the different topics and loves to share his new knowledge with us.  I think the 

topics are taught in fun and interesting ways.’ 

 

However, we have also recognised that some parents/carers indicated that they disagreed with a 

statement. This is particularly important, as we want you all to know that we will address the concerns 

you have raised. 

 

We will give parents/carers further regular opportunity for feedback in the future, but can I please ask 

you to let us know immediately if you have any concerns on any matters. If we know about concerns 

straight away we can work together to resolve them as quickly as possible.  

 

If you have any comments please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S J Moore      

Executive Headteacher 


